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Friday, February 19, 2021 

Stage 3 Paul Kelly Cup AFL Gala Day 2021 
 

Dear Parent/Caregiver, 
 

Your child has expressed interest in taking part in the 2021 Paul Kelly Cup AFL Gala Day at Pambula Sporting Complex. 
The event will include a girl’s competition, a boy’s competition and a mixed competition. Teams will be formed in 
the coming week and shared with students. All students in the school AFL team are encouraged to take part 
(including the Year 4 students). 
 

Date:     Thursday, March 4, 2021 (Week 6) 
Where:   Pambula Sporting Complex 
Time:     9.30am-2pm 
Cost:     $5.50       *Due to COVID restrictions, parents/caregivers are unable to attend, therefore the $5.50  

covers the cost of the bus we have hired for our teams. ALL PAYMENTS MUST BE MADE 
VIA OUR WEBSITE. 

 

Students will travel to and from the Gala Day by bus. Students will be required to wear a team sports uniform 
(provided) as well as bring a hat and appropriate shoes (football boots, moulded but no screw in studs). Students 
will need to pack a drink bottle (or two) and their lunch. No lunch orders from school will be provided on this day. 
Students will not have access to a canteen on the day.  
 
Students requiring Asthma/Anaphylaxis medication (Ventolin/EpiPen) are required to take their medication with 
them. 
 

Please complete and return this note to school by Friday, February 26, 2021 and make payment via the “PAYMENTS” 
tab on our website at: https://merimbula-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/  
 

Regards, 
Michelle Hulme 
Paul Kelly Cup Coordinator/Principal 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Permission Slip for Paul Kelly Cup AFL Gala Day  2021  
(please return to MPS Office Friday, February 26, 2021) 

 
Dear Ms Hulme,  
 
I give permission for my child _______________________________________ of class _______ to attend the Paul Kelly 
Cup AFL Gala Day in Pambula on Thursday, March 4 (Week 6). I understand that travel to/from the event will be by bus 
and that my child should wear moulded football boots, a mouthguard and take a drink bottle/sunscreen/medication (if 
required). I have made the $5.50 payment for the bus via the school website. RECEIPT NUMBER: _________________ 
 
 
Parent/Caregiver Name: _________________________________________Signed:__________________________ 

 

Emergency contact number: _____________________________________ Date: ____________________________ 

https://merimbula-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/

